
 

NEWSLETTER - 29.9.23 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Events coloured in green are either those which are 
funded by our enrichment pot or events that 
contribute to the pot as fundraising.  Thank you for 

your support. 

Day Date Event 

Weds 4.10.23 Parents’ Evening 

Weds 11.10.23 6.30pm Poetry Festival evening - details to 

follow 

Thurs 12.10.23 Nasal Flu vaccinations - see attached letter 

w/c 16.10.23 Y6 Assessments 

Thur 19.10.23 8.45am and 2,30pm Y1/2 leading Harvest 

Festival - Y1/2 Grown-ups welcome 

Tue 24.10.23 2.40pm Spain Demonstration of Learning 

Wed 25.10.23 2.40pm Belgium Demonstration of Learning 

Fri 27.10.23 Last day of term and Community breakfast 

 

BUN SALES – 50p 

Date Class to bring buns 

6.10.23 Reception 

13.10.23 Italy 

20.10.23 Greece 

27.10.23 Netherlands 

 

TOAST ROTA – 50p 

Monday  Reception 

Tuesday Years 1 & 2 

Wednesday Years 3 & 4 

Thursday Years 5 & 6 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

News from this week 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 
Many thanks for the support for this event whether this be 

attending, sending raffle prizes or cakes or making a 
donation.  Currently, the total raised stands at £171.50 
but the payment option is still open on School Gateway if 
anyone still wants to make a donation.   
 

Y3/4 Visit to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park 
The Year 3 and 4 children visited the Yorkshire Sculpture 
Park this week where they looked at the sculptures and 
took part in a workshop looking at different artistic 

techniques.  The staff who accompanied the visit were 
incredibly proud of the children’s behaviour and attitudes 
and the children seemed to have all had a valuable 
experience.   
 

Trips like these are made possible because of the 
donations made to our Enrichment Pot throughout the 
year especially with costs rising.  For example, the two 
coaches for the day on Wednesday cost over £900.  If 

anyone has any schemes at work where their employer 
match funds or offers donations or anyone wants to make 
a personal donation, we would love to hear from you. 
 

Information for next week 
Poetry Festival 
Following the success of our talent show last Summer, we 
have decided to hold our Poetry Festival in the evening 
this year. Children in Years 1 - 6 should have brought a 

leaflet home with them with poems in to practise. Children 
will perform their poem in class and staff in each class will 
judge which children are going through to the final. The 
final will then be held on 11th October at 6.30pm. 

 
Please can you support your children to be ready for their 
performance by Monday at the latest so that classes have 
chance to watch all children perform and choose the 
finalists by Wednesday 4th October when tickets will go 

on sale. 
 
Thank you for your support in hopefully making this a 
successful event! 

 
Parents’ Evening 
This is taking place next Wednesday and appointments 
for those that have requested one will be sent out today.  
If you haven’t yet filled in the online form, please check 

your messages from school to follow the link pertinent to 
your child.   
 
When attending for parents’ evening, please come via the 

main entrance to school.  If your appointment is during 
school hours, you will be able to collect your child early to 
take home when you have finished. 
 

We value the opportunity to meet with you at events such 
as parents’ evening and look forward to working with you 
in the best interest of your child. 
 

Year 6 Open Evening at Brighouse High School 
This is taking place on Thursday evening for parents and 
children who are considering Brighouse High School for 
the next stage in their education. 
 

Further information can be found at 
https://www.brighouse.calderdale.sch.uk/join-us/open-
evening/ 
 

Individual Photos 
Please remember to get these ordered by the beginning 
of next week as Braiswicks are picking up any orders on 
Wednesday.  
 

Other information 
ClassDojo 
Please can you make sure that you are set up on 
ClassDojo as this is a really useful way of contacting 

classteachers rather than trying to get through to the 
office.  We also post reminders on the Whole School and 
Class Stories about upcoming events and reminders. 
 
St Anne’s Harvest Services 

St Anne’s have asked me to let all families know about 
the Harvest services that they are holding on Sunday.  
The services are as follows: 
Sunday 1 Oct. Harvest Festival 

9.30am Parish Eucharist 
5pm Harvest Songs of Praise - with our Uniformed 
Groups attending 
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